
“Thank you!” 

   
  May 19th  

This week, we’d like to thank Officer 
Chad for being such a great safety 
officer for Sauder!  We love that you 
invest in and engage with our 
students.  There is so much value in 
each interaction! Officer Chad, we 
hope that you know how much we 
miss seeing you every day.  Thanks for 
keeping us safe, and we’ll see you 
soon! 

Don’t forget: 

We want to hear from you!  Email 
Miss Rayborn today and give a Tootle 
shoutout to your teacher, staff 
member, or friend, etc.  A kind word 
of appreciation goes a long way! 

   
#Great Students, Great Families, 
Great Staff! 

“You’re Awesome!”

“You rock!” 

If you would like to share a 
Tootle, please email Miss 
Rayborn at: 

srr3jc@jackson.sparcc.org

Tootles 
Tuesdays!
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